
Freetown  Fire  Department
responds to County Road for
horse needing assistance
“Just before 4 PM on Friday, the Freetown Fire Department and
Bristol County Technical Rescue Team were called to respond to
County Road for a Horse needing assistance.

They were assisted by a local Contractor with an Excavator.
The operation was successful and “Red” was able to walk around
the yard once he was back on his feet.

The Bristol County Technical Rescue Team is a group of highly
trained  and  equipped  Firefighters  from  Departments  across
Bristol County. Large Animal rescue is just a small part of
their capabilities.

Freetown has 4 Firefighters that are members of the team.”-
Freetown Fire Department.
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